RESUME DIGEST
SR 177 2025 Regular Session Mizell

Requested the La. Dept. of Health to examine the prevalence of injury and death resulting
from unintentional shootings and suicides by minor children in Louisiana, and to study the
effectiveness of Child Access Prevention laws in other states, and to make recommendations
based on their findings related to the development and implementation of a Child Access
Prevention law in this state.



